
Term 2 Week 4                                24th  May, 2019 

The Gospel reading for this Sunday is from John 14: 23-29    Year C 
The Holy Spirit will teach you everything and remind you of all I have 
said to you. 
Jesus said to his disciples: 
‘If anyone loves me he will keep my word, 
and my Father will love him, 
and we shall come to him 
and make our home with him. 
 

Those who do not love me do not keep my words. 
And my word is not my own: 
it is the word of the one who sent me. 
I have said these things to you 
while still with you; 
but the Advocate, the Holy Spirit, 
whom the Father will send in my name, 
will teach you everything 
and remind you of all I have said to you. 
 

Peace I bequeath to you, 
my own peace I give you, 
a peace the world cannot give, this is my gift to you. 
Do not let your hearts be troubled or afraid. 
You heard me say: 
I am going away, and shall return. 
If you loved me you would have been glad to know that I am going to 
the Father, 
for the Father is greater than I. 
I have told you this now before it happens, 
so that when it does happen you may believe.’ 
Ref:Liturgyhelp.com 
 
Mary Help of Christians 
Today , the 24th May is the feast of Mary Help of 
Christians. As the patron saint of Australia, we look to 
Mary for help, protection and guidance. We celebrate the 
many gifts God gives us here in Australia - the diversity 
of our people, the beauty of this land, the values of 
freedom and peace that we treasure. 
 
CatholicCare 
Congratulations to the students for raising $551.00 for CatholicCare, 
an organisation that works with the community to help people live and 
thrive at every age, irrespective of beliefs and abilities. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

5 Canyon Road, 
Baulkham Hills South 
Telephone: 8841 3700 

Email: ololbhills@parra.catholic.edu.au 
www.ololbhills.parra.catholic.edu.au 

  
2019 Dates to Remember 

 
May 
 
Tuesday 28th   
7.30pm -P&F Meeting  
 

 

Wednesday 29th 
Stage 3 Girls  
Soccer Gala Day 
 
Thursday 30th  
School Photo Day  
 
Friday 31st 
Mackillop touch Trials  
 
June  
 
Wednesday 5th  
Stage 3 Boys 
Soccer Gala Day 
 
Thursday 6th  
6.30pm—School Band 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
Photo Day 
School Photo day is on Thursday, 30th May. Please note that no money or 
envelopes should be sent into the office before photo day, all envelopes 
should be directly handed to the photographers. Each envelope is 
personalised with the student’s name and unique ordering code. If a student 
loses their envelops, their opportunity to order online will be lost. They will 
need to collect a spare envelope and hand this in on photo day. No change 
will be given on the day, therefore it is vital that parents hand in the 
envelopes that have the correct money enclosed. Each child needs his/her 
own envelope if ordering . Credit card orders are strictly online. Family 
envelopes can be collected from the office.  
 

Tell Them From Me 
In the coming weeks, Monday, 27th May to Friday, 14th June, we will be inviting 
students, teachers and parents to provide feedback on their experience of our school 
using an online survey. The surveys are an important part of our whole school 
evaluation and planning process. We would like to invite you to complete the Tell 
Them From Me (TTFM) Partners in Learning survey. As we value the role of 
parents and carers within our school community we would greatly appreciate your 
feedback.  The information you provide will be used to maintain our commitment 

to working together in partnership to further improve student learning and wellbeing at Our Lady of Lourdes 
School. The survey is anonymous and will take approximately 20 minutes to complete. The link will be sent 
home to parents next week for you to complete. Only students from Years 4-6 will complete the survey. This 
will be done at school. 
 

Kindergarten 2020 Acceptance Letters  
Acceptance letters went home this week for Kindergarten 2020. The enrolment deposit 

with the acceptance form are due in by Monday, 3rd June, 2019. If the forms are not 

returned  by this date, the place will then be allocated to the next family on the waiting 

list.   
 

Condolences 
Our thoughts and prayers are with the Di Mauro family on the death of Mrs Di Mauro’s father, grandfather to 
Adam who is in 6P.  
 

Canteen News -Opening a School Canteen Account  
Opening a school canteen account works in credit. Some days, your 
child/children may need a refreshment such as a juice or even a 
frozen fruit ice block on a hot day, but most importantly, there may 
be a time your child forgets their lunch at home or you simply 
forgot, having a canteen account puts a parents worry at ease. If this 
happens, simply ring the school canteen and one of our lovely staff 
members will be happy to take your child's lunch order by simply 
adding it on your school canteen account.  
 
Having a school canteen account is also a great idea for the little 
ones who may lose their loose change, so we think having a school 
canteen account is more simplified. Once the credit runs low, an 
sms or a note will be sent to you, to let you know its time to top up 
again. All your child needs to do is go to the canteen, and let them 
know their name and class and their purchase will be subtracted off 
the account. This school canteen account has been trailed in other 
schools in NSW and works well for parents and the school. We ask 
if all parents can open a school canteen account for your child/
children to be available if needed. Please fill out the form below and 
send it off to your school canteen with the correct amount of 
money.  
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
OLOL Parents and Friends News  
Our next P & F meeting is on Tuesday, 28th May at the top of the Open 
Learning Centre. Come along from 7:15pm to grab a cuppa and catch up with 
other parents. The meeting will start at 7:30pm. If you have any items you 
would like to put on the agenda for the next meeting please send them to 
ololbhpf@gmail.com .At the conclusion of the P&F meeting we will be 
having our Fete meeting. Anyone with great ideas is encouraged to come and 
join us on this night to share your suggestions so we can carry on the tradition 
of having an awesome school fete. If you are unable to attend the fete meeting 
that evening and would still like to have input or volunteer to run a stall 
please e-mail us at the above address and share your ideas or tell us where 
you would like to assist. We hope to see you there at our next meeting. 
To read the minutes from the last meeting please click this link: 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Zn1XWekH9c6FoxMB77FVJ9i_uWMZbZGx/view?usp=sharing 
The OLOL P&F Team 

 

 

 
 
 
For Youth in the Parish of Baulkham Hills; 
Y5-6: On this Friday the 31st of May, from 7-8:30pm at the Downey Room join us for youth group Olympics! 
We'll be tackling a whole series of games and activities, everything from David's slingshot toss, to Samson's 
strength test! We look forward to seeing you there. Youth Mass: From 6-7pm each Sunday at St. Michael’s, 
we want to bring ministries together to provide an engaging experience of liturgy for youth. To do this we 
need more young people for ministries such as welcoming, offertory, reading and collection, for more 
information please contact the Youth Minister (details below). If you have any questions or concerns please 
contact the Youth Minister Paul Fam, on 0407 773 174, or send an email through 
to youth@parishofbaulkhamhills.org.au 
 

The Jewish Jesus In Eucharist: The Northern Deanery Pastoral Council is hosting a presentation from the 
Institute for Mission on The Jewish Jesus in the Eucharist on Wednesday June 12, St Michaels School Hall, 
Baulkham Hills from 7pm-9pm. A Light supper will be provided. To RSVP for catering purposes, contact 
Wendy on 0427 863 149 or deanerypc@parishofbaulkhamhills.org.au 

mailto:ololbhpf@gmail.com
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Zn1XWekH9c6FoxMB77FVJ9i_uWMZbZGx/view?usp=sharing
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